
30 November 2011          

 

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Attendances at EMCP 2 Training – Thunder Bay – February 3/2012 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That authorization be hereby given for the following Members of Council to attend the 

EMCP 2 Training taking place in Thunder Bay, February 3, 2012:- 
 

Councillor Drinkwalter 

Councillor Roussin 

Councillor Smith 

 

That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be and 
are hereby authorized. 

 
Background: 
Fred Dean and Nigel Bellchamber will be providing training on behalf of AMO early in 
the new year and there has been interest expressed by the above-named Members to 
participate in part 2 of the ‘Council Challenges for 2012 and beyond.’  The session in 

February does however conflict with the Annual KDMA Conference taking place in Sioux 
Lookout in February, 2012.  
 

Budget: 
Council’s Budgets 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 
 


